
Lewistown Elementary
Jennifer Esh- Principal jle43@mcsdk12.org

Nicole O'Donnell- Assistant Principal no20@mcsdk12.org

October 1- Home and
School Meeting 6:30-7:30
(via Zoom)
October 1 Title 1 Annual
Meeting
October 2- Remote
Learning Day
October5-9 Fire Safety
Week
October 8- Remote
Learning Day
October 12- Picture Day
October 16- NO SCHOOL
Act 80 Day
October 23- Remote
Learning Day
October 30- Remote
Learning Day
November 5- Home and
School Meeting 6:30-7:30
(via Zoom)
November 9- Parent
Conferences 4:30-7:30

Important
Dates Salvation Army

Angel Tree

The Salvation Army is accepting
applications for their Angel Tree
Program for Christmas assistance
this year.  The deadline for the
application is November 1st.  The
link to apply for assistance is
https://tinyurl.com/Salvation20  
 Following the deadline, the
salvation army will be in contact
with details.

October 2020

Students are able to take up to 5
Educational Trip days per school year. Be
sure to fill out the form and have it signed

PRIOR to taking the educational trip. A
report is due to the office within 3 days of

returning from the trip for it to be
considered a lawful absence.

Educational Trip



As a part of our safety practices, we will be
conducting a Lockdown Drill on October 7,

2020 instead of a Fire Drill. During the
Lockdown Drill, our staff will secure the

students in a safe location. The local
Emergency Management Agency, the local
police, and the state police are invited to

attend this drill. You can rest assured that
Lewistown Elementary School is practicing

safe procedures.

Lockdown  Drill

Open House
LES Open House will look
a little different this year.
We are planning a Virtual
Open House for students

and families. We will
share this information

once it's finalized!

How Was Your Day?
You can use these questions to guide instruction with your

child after school!
Can you share with me what is in your backpack?

Who did you play with at recess?
What was something that made you proud?

What's one thing you learned today?
Were you Respectful, Responsible, Ready, and Safe today?

Halloween 
Due to CoVid restrictions, we

will NOT have students
wearing costumes this year.

Teachers and students will be
able to share in a class party

with prepackaged, store
bought snacks and treats!

Please be on the lookout for
more information. We realize

this isn't ideal, however we
are going to make the best of

it with our students!

Book Fair

We will be having a Follett Book eFair this fall!
All items will be purchased online only! The
eFair will begin October 5th and conclude on
October 23. Please check your folder soon for

more information!


